






Buenos Aires, April 6, 2006
Dear National Coordinator,







I am pleased to address you in relation to the XLIV Meeting of the Summit Implementation and Review Group (SIRG), anticipated to be held on Monday, April 17th.







With respect to this Meeting, and after consultations held with other National Coordinators, it has been understood that it will be convenient to postpone the mentioned Meeting for Tuesday, April 18th. 







I wish to renew to you the assurances of my highest consideration.

Ambassador Roberto Garcia Mortian

Secretary of Foreign Affairs

Ministry of Foreign Affairs, International Trade and Worship

Republic of Argentina

cc: Summits of the Americas Department, OAS
XLIV GRIC / SIRG
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